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Bown Syndrome Forum of 5.A.

Fund Ralsing No. 08 B0OS19 000 8

Down-Sindroom Forum van $.A.
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"Saam Sien Ons Kans" iTogether We Will Copa®

FACSIMILE.
TO: for attention MELODIE EMMETT
FAX NO: 387 2211
FROM: DOWN SYNDROME FORUM OF SOQUTH AFRICA
FAX NO: (011) 648 8652
NO. OF PAGES INCLUDING THIS ONE - p

if there is a problem with thia message. please phone
(011) 846 B65Z.

Meesage.

Please would you be so kind as Lo deliver thia to the relevent
peraon. A cCopy of the letter hams been sent by poat.

Many thanks.

Jean Drew.

87 Walerfall Ave,, Cralghall 2196, Johannesbuig Tel: (01 1) 788.1603. Waleilall-aan 87, Gralghall 2193, Johannesburg
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Down Sgndronﬁc rorum of $.A.

Fund Rnising No. 08 B00819 000 8

Down-Sindroom Forum van S.A.

Fandsinsamerlingnommer 08 800619 000 8

“gaarm Slen Ons Kans" “Together We Will Cope™

28th Octdber 1993

The Secretariat

The Technical Committee for
Fundamental Human Righta
world Trade Centre

Kempton Park

Dear Sirs.

As a National Body representing peraons with Down Syndrome and
their families, the Down Syndrome Forum was closely invelved
with the movement to have a Charter of Righta for the Mentally
Handicapped as an addendum ton the Bill of Human Rights. We now
realice that in mpite of all our eftforts, 1t appears that the
Bi11 of Human Rights, 88 presently proposed, will be
recommerded and there will be no place for a Charter for any
particular group such as the Mentally Handicapped.

We understand that a comnission to monitnr fundamsental Human
Right.e has becn recommendad to the World Trade Centre with
maybe thirteen commicsionere to be appointed. We therafore
call on the Human Rights Cemmittee, as a matter of urgency,. to
ensure that when the cn@migsion is appointed, one of the
commissioners should be a person who underatande the
particular problems nf peraons with a Mental Handicap.

We cannot emphasise too gtongly., that becanae of the nature of
their disability, the Mentally Handicapped are unable to apeak
for themselves and therefore need someone who could act as an

sdvocata for and on behalf of these poreons.

Wwe would further suggest that a representative body, such asg

Reef Forum, be asked to explain our cause LO the Human Rights
Committee.

We implors you to take note of this appeal,
Yours sincerely,
‘:[, ("(_ )

{Mrs) Jean Drew.Chairperacr.
Down Syndrome Forum of South Africa.

87 Waterfall Ave,, Graighal 2196, Johannesbuiy Tel: (011) 788-1603, Walarlalllaan 87, Gralghall 2196, Johannesburg




